GLEN DALE CITY COUNCIL MINUTES
June 22, 2020

Glen Dale City Council met in regular session on Monday, June 22, 2020, at 7:30
pm. in
the Glen Dale Fireman's Hall. Those in attendance were Mayor Blazer, Recorder Trembush,
Council Members: Cunningham, English, Anderson, Richmond and Zinn. Also present were
Chief of Police Vogler, Water Superintendent Orlofske, Street Commissioner Byers,
Attorney
Barney and City Clerk Rickman.

Mayor Blazer opened the meeting with a moment of silence in remembrance of
the
passing of former City Attorney Fred Gardner.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved on a motion by Zinn and a
second by
English. Vote: Unanimous

Cunningham made a motion, second by Anderson, to accept the financial
report as
presented by City Clerk Rickman with bills in the amount of $2,217.42 to be paid.
Vote:
Unanimous

Richmond made a motion, second by Anderson, to pass on first reading an Ordinance of
the City of Glen Dale where as Community Service Work May Be Substituted in Lieu of a Fine
in Municipal Court as presented by Attorney Barney. Roll Call Vote: Cunningham-YES;
English-YES; Anderson-YES; Richmond-YES and Zinn-YES. Vote: Unanimous

English made a motion to accept all standing committee reports and Zinn
seconded.
Vote: Unanimous

Chief Vogler recommended Jayme Dean Cupp of Glen Dale to fill a vacancy on the
police force created by the resignation of Officer Jim Wallace. Zinn made a motion, second by
Cunningham, to hire Jayme D. Cupp to fill the vacancy provided that he be assigned to a
"training Officer" until he completes his training at the State Police Academy. Vote: Unanimous



Anderson made a motion, second by Cunningham, to adjourn at 8:08pm.
Vote:
Unanimous

David Blazer, Mayor

Gerald A. Trembush, Recorder
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